
Website http://co-opa.com August 2020, Vol. 20, Issue 8

President's Message:

Kim Muinch, our web meeting organizer is out 
of town, so only an in person meeting this 
month.   This Third Thursday (20 August) we’ll
meet outside at the  Bend Builder’s Assist 
hanger.  Bring your own dinner to eat at 6pm.  
We’ll have the usual program at 6:30pm   The 
Bend Builder’s Assist hanger is on the South 
West corner of the airport, at  63032 Powell 
Butte Hwy.  Here is a small sign up high facing 
the highway.  Many thanks to Mike Robertson 
allowing us to use his space. 

Weather Underground forecasts low 80s and 
Partly Cloudy for our fly-out day. This 
Saturday.  The weather for Saturday morning 
on the Willamette Valley and on the coast does 
not look good, but clearing later.  Ideas anyone?

Garmin Apollo GX50/55/60/65?

We have located a Jeppesson programmer, but 
other events have taken priority.  Progress on 
that project will happen soon.

Rent 2020:

There has been a lot of work done to protest the
KBDN fee hikes.  As many of those on this list 
are nor KBDN tenants you have been spared 
the daily updates.  There will be an update 
meeting on August 26th at 6:30pm at Bend 
Buliders Assist.   If you want the daily updates, 
get on that mailing list by emailing Kim 
Muinch <kmuinch@hotmail.com>.

Newsletter Inputs:

Check out current and past CO-OPA 
newsletters, view our membership list and view
hot aviation links on our website at:
http://co-opa.com

Please send comments and story ideas to: 
gem@rellim.com

Calendar:

20 August – Monthly Meeting
22 August – Monthly Fly-out

24 August – Rent 2020 Meeting

17 September – Monthly Meeting
19  September – Monthly Fly-out

15 October – Monthly Meeting
17 October – Monthly Fly-out

Fly-Out:

Our July Fly-out was to Pacific City Airport 
(KPFC).  On our arrival the fog was just 
touching the downwind leg, but otherwise the 
weather was perfect.  A nice breeze right down 
the short runway allowed everyone to stop in 
the frist half of the short runway.  Robin from 
the Friends of Pacific City Airport met us on 
landing and gave us a complete tour of the 
airport as well as the “downtown” area.

There is are new restrooms next to parking, and
even loaner bikes to get around town.  Camping
is available on field.  They do request you call 
ahead for availablility.

Sadly Fat Freddies is no more, there web site is 
still up, but it now a completely different place. 
So Robin led us to The Oar House.  We all had 
nice seafood for lunch while looking outside at 
the Nestucca River as is flowed by.

The takeoffs were even better than the landings.
The wind had picked up to about 15, the 
temperature about 65F, and we could not have 
gotten closer to see level.  All the airplanes 
jumped off the runway for the smooth trip 
home.

Several airplanes also went on a bonus Fly-Out 
to a Fly-In Movie on the Joseph airport.  No 
trip reports about that yet.
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